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Deputy Willie O’ Dee, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
24/10/2022 
 
RE PQ 52097/22 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health if the HSE plans to include the omnipod tubeless wireless insulin patch 
pump on the list of approved insulin pumps that have been added to the insulin pump and transmitter 
pricing agreement; and if he will make a statement on the matter”. 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Deputy O’ Dee,   
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply to you directly in the context of the above 
question, which you submitted to the Minister for response.  
 
The HSE has previously approached the manufacturer of the Omnipod tubeless, wireless insulin patch 
pump to suggest to them that they apply to be added to the list of approved Insulin pumps on the 
Insulin Pump and Transmitter Pricing Agreement. However, so far they have not availed of this 
opportunity.  
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

________________________________ 
Dr Fergal Flynn 
National Lead Community Funded Schemes Service Improvement Programme 
Primary Care, Community Operations 
Health Service Executive 
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